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17/09/2020  12:31:462020/3391/P OBJ Highgate 

Conservation Area 

Advisory 

Committee

Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee objects to this proposal because the proposed new cabinets 

would be visible above the surrounding brick wall and thus impact and cause harm to the Conservation Area. 

We would like to see some planting on this site.
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